
 

 

Pedigree Consultants are able to help you in all facets of your thoroughbred investment. Not 
only are we able to proven mating advice but we are also able to advise on mare selection, 
management and promotion of stallions, and selection and purchase of racing and breeding 
stock. For more information on the services visit www.pedigreeconsultants.com, email 
admin@pedigreeconsultants.com or call +1 859 285 0431. 

HOT NOVEL 

A daughter of Bernardini from an international champion producing family, Hot Novel is 
offered carrying a foal by Kentucky Derby (gr. I) and Dubai World Cup (gr. I) winning 
champion, Animal Kingdom. 

Hot Novel’s sire Bernardini is the only Champion Three-Year-Old Colt by A.P. Indy. Bernardini 
is sire of no less than 50 stakes winners, including grade one scorers To Honor and Serve, 
Alpha, Cavorting, Stay Thirsty, Dame Dorothy, Angela Renee, Rachel’s Valentina, A. Z. 
Warrior, Biondetti, Greenpointcrusader, Boban, Go Indy Go, and Ruud Awakening. 
Bernardini is also off to a promising start with his first runners as a broodmare sire, with 
2016 bringing a graded win for Dark Nile, and stakes wins for two other three-year-olds out 
of Bernardini mares, as well as a stakes win for two-year-old Velvet Mood. 

Hot Novel is half-sister to Newfangled , who won her first two starts, including an impressive 
victory in the Albany Stakes (gr. III) at Royal Ascot, and who was considered a classic 
prospect until her career was halted by injury.  

Hot Novel’s dam, Scarlet Ibis, is a three-quarters sister to Dubai Belle, a stakes placed 
performer who produced the Ashland Stakes (gr. I) victress Little Belle and stakes winner 
Dubai Dancer when bred to Bernardini’s sire, A.P. Indy.  Scarlet Ibis is also half-sister to A.P. 
Indy’s graded stakes son, Anasheed, and to Kotuku, dam of the stakes winning Bay of Plenty. 

Hot Novel granddam Flagbird was rated the Champion Older Mare in England, Ireland, and 
Italy, winning group events in all three countries, among them the Premio Presidente della 
Repubblica (gr. I), and also took second in the Gamely Stakes (gr. I) in the U.S. Flagbird is a 
half-sister A.P. Indy’s Alabama Stakes (gr. I) victress Runup The Colors, herself dam of 
Louisiana Derby (gr. II) winner and Kentucky Derby (gr. I) third Revolutionary. She is also 
half-sister to Prospector’s Delite, who took the Ashland Stakes (gr. I), and who is dam of A.P. 
Indy’s only Horse of the Year, Mineshaft, of A.P. Indy grade one winner Tomisue’s Delight, 
and granddam of grade one winner Mr. Sidney. Other half-siblings to Flagbird include King’s 
Bishop Stakes (gr. II) winner Top Account and stakes winners Allied Flag and Long View. A 
daughter of Up the Flagpole, successful in the Delaware Handicap (gr. II), Hot Novel comes 
from the Striking branch of the La Troienne family. 
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Hot Novel is offered carrying a foal by Animal Kingdom. A Champion Three-Year-Old Colt, 
Animal Kingdom was a grade one performer on all three surfaces, and numbered the 
Kentucky Derby (gr. I) and Dubai World Cup (gr. I) among his triumphs. His first Northern 
Hemisphere crop are now yearlings and are being very well received; the first 25 sold in the 
North Hemisphere averaged $143,400, and fetched up to $400,000. 

 

 

 


